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April 6, 2021 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

The Honorable Thomas D. Wooten 
Tribal Chairman 
Samish Indian Nation 
PO Box 217 
Anacortes, WA  98221-0217 

Dear Chairman Wooten: 

SUBJECT: Executed Funding Approval/Agreement  
FY 2021 Indian Housing Block Grant Program  
Grant Number:  55-IT-53-13870 

On March 11, 2021, we received an original signed copy of the executed Funding 
Approval/Agreements, form HUD-52734-B, along with the signed certifications for the subject 
grant.  The grant funds are now in the Line of Credit Control System (LOCCS) and available for 
use in accordance with the grant requirements.  You are now authorized to incur costs against this 
grant subject to the completion of applicable environmental review requirements.

The Indian Housing Plan (IHP) was based on an estimated grant amount.  The actual grant 
amount, as reflected on the Funding Agreement, is $903,427.  The actual grant amount may not 
be the same as the estimated amount in the IHP.  You should revise your internal budgets to reflect 
this actual amount for budget tracking purposes; however, a revised IHP is not required at this 
time. 

At the end of the year, grantees are required to report on the actual grant amount and 
expenditures in the Annual Performance Report (APR).  IHBG recipients are required to use 
HUD’s internet-based Energy and Performance Information Center (EPIC) for submitting the APR 
(form HUD 52737). 

If you have any questions, or if NwONAP can be of assistance, please contact Katie 
Wilson, Grants Management Specialist, at (206) 220- 6219, or by email at 
Katherine.T.Wilson@hud.gov; or Andrea Sexton, Grants Evaluation Specialist, at (206) 220- 
6165, or by email at Andrea.R.Sexton@hud.gov. 

Sincerely, 

David P. Boyd 
Director 
Grants Management Division 


